At a Work Session of the Malone Village Board, held on March 17, 2020 at 10:00 AM at 343 West Main Street the following were present:

Andrea Dumas

Mayor

Norm Bonner

Trustee

Matthew Boyea

Trustee

Also in attendance:

Cheryl Cook, Village Clerk

Kristine Lashway, Treasurer

Rebahka Scaccia, Temporary Village Clerk

Mayor Dumas started the work session off at 10:00 AM discussing the COVID-19 and the precautions we should be taking. We talked about the phone conference last night and the discussion held about the two bids for the rec park building.

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner with a second by Trustee Boyea and Mayor Dumas voting yes to reject all bids. More to come once the COVID-19 virus ban has been lifted.

Meeting ended at 10:40 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheryl A. Cook, Village Clerk